From: Adam Marsh

To: joseph.m.dehnert@imegcorp.com; danny.g.oberweiser@imegcorp.com

Cc: <u>Alex Eidam</u>

Subject: River View Subdivision

Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 11:13:24 AM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

All,

I have only one comment: An on-going FEMA floodplain update for the Clark Fork River may impact this area. To the best of my knowledge, preliminary results from the update will be available in early spring 2022. This may impact the floor elevation of proposed structures and may trigger FEMA permitting requirements.

Thanks,

Adam Marsh, PE | he/him/his | Utility Engineer Department of Public Works & Mobility Infrastructure & Mobility Division | Engineering 406-529-8835 | marsha@ci.missoula.mt.us



Promoting a safe, healthy Missoula through the development of transportation and mobility networks and the efficient delivery of high-quality public infrastructure, utilities, and services.